
Benjamin Wallace - Re: 910 Riverside Street permit 2013-01185 

I will change them to heats but I don't think it is necessary.  

Thank you for your time;

Rich Brobst, Jr
NICET IV
Master Electrician
Protection Professionals
325 US Route One
Falmouth, Maine 04105
207-775-5755
Cell: 207-899-7761

This email was sent from the firm of Protection Professionals.  It may contain information that is privileged or  confidential.  If you suspect 
that you were not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.  Further dissemination, copying or distribution 
of this message or associated files is strictly prohibited.  We do not accept responsibility for the security or safety of this message due to 
the vulnerability of the internet and the recipient should therefore exercise all due caution.  Thank you.

From: "Benjamin Wallace" <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
To: "Rich Brobst" <Rich@protectionprofessionals.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 12:30:12 PM
Subject: 910 Riverside Street permit 2013-01185

Hi Rich,
The plan and wiring diagram calls for smoke detectors in the bathrooms.  If they desire 
automatic detection please switch those to heat detectors.
Please let me know if you're going to remove the smokes in the bathroom or change them to 
heat detectors so I can issue the permit.
Thanks,
Ben

Lt. Benjamin Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)874-8400
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

From: Rich Brobst <rich@protectionprofessionals.net>
To: Benjamin Wallace <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/11/2013 12:44 PM
Subject: Re: 910 Riverside Street permit 2013-01185
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>>> Aaron Shields 6/7/2013 11:12 AM >>>
Please see attached permit application and supporting data / plans / specs

Also would someone please confirm receipt of this? Thank you

Aaron D. Shields - Project Manager
City of Portland, Maine
Public Buildings Division
Ph (207) 756-8292
Fax (207) 874-8473
Cell (207) 232-0570
ads@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials 
or city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are 
very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be 
released to the public and/or the media if requested.   
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